
What have we been learning? 

 

 3rdGrade Newsletter 
Upcoming Events: 

Muffins for Moms-

11/13 

 

Field Trip to Mordecai 

House-11/14 

 

No Word Study Test 

Friday 

 

HELP! 

Wish List:  

Stickers 

 

Reading:  In reading, we are learning about 
similes and metaphors.  We have been locating 
them in the books we are reading, and will be 
writing our own.  In guided reading, we are fin-
ishing our “books in a series” then we will be 
moving on to nonfiction texts. 

 

Math:  In math, we  continuing to practice our 
multiplication and division.  We have been solv-
ing two step problems and finding the unknown.   
This week we will be talking about square num-
bers (4x4) (2x2) and how to solve mixed word 
problems using multiplication, division, addition 
and subtraction.   

 

Writing: In writing,  we are finishing up our 
opinion letters.  Our topic was which piece of 
equipment would you add to the playground?  
Students are in the final steps of the writing 
process.  Next week we will be starting a new 
writing project.  Details to come soon! 

 

Science/Social Studies:  In science, students 
are finishing up their human body unit.  Stu-
dents will learning about function of our skin.  
We will finish the week with a project about the 
human body to demonstrate their understanding 
of the unit. 

Reminders  

With the short week students will 

not be given new word study 

words.  We will be reviewing old 

words and there will be no test on 

Friday. 

Don’t forget Moms for Muffins is 

tomorrow! 

Please continue to have your child 

practice their multiplication facts 

at home. 

Students still should be reading at 

home independently. 


